
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Friday 19th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Further to previous communication, those involved in the dance club will be performing at the Cresset on 

Wednesday 14th February 2024 as part of the Primary Schools Dance Showcase.  The show is due to 

commence at 6:30pm and doors open at 6pm.  The show is due to finish at approximately 8:00pm. 

 

Tickets for this event can be purchased directly from the Cresset by either calling the box office by calling 

01733 265705 or online www.cresset.co.uk 

 

Show name: Primary Dance Showcase - “Love is all around”. 

 

There are two show dates but we are only performing on the 14th February 2024. 

 

Pupils will need to arrive at the Cresset by no later than 5:30pm and should go to the main entrance where 

they will be met by Norwood Staff.  Please can all dancers come with their hair tied up (if applicable) and 

ready to perform.  Every pupil must bring a filled named water bottle and a snack, should they so wish. 

 

The pupils are performing in two numbers, and for both pupils are required to wear black leggings (full 

length), black socks, black trainers (we have some in school for those who do not have these) and a black 

vest top (thick straps please).  Boys can wear either black shorts or trousers, black socks, back trainers (we 

have some in school for those who do not own some to borrow) and a black t-shirt.  Pupils will then be 

provided with additional clothing to complete their outfits.  All Jewellery must be removed prior to coming 

to the Cresset.  

 

Whilst backstage, the pupils will be in the care of two Norwood staff members and pupils will need to 

remain backstage for the duration of the event.  If they are performing in one half only, they will be able to 

watch the other half of the show but again, this will be under the care of Norwood Staff.  Inhalers will be 

kept with pupils who may require these during the event and St John’s Ambulance will be in attendance for 

any first aid issues.  

 

After the show, please wait by the main reception and the pupils will be brought to you.  We are exiting via 

the stage door but Norwood staff will escort the pupils to outside to the main entrance.  It is important that 

we sign all pupils in and out of the venue. 

 

If you have any question, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

 

 

Miss Hodgkins                     Miss Johnson                           Mrs Reynolds 

Year 4 Class Teacher           Year 1 Class Teacher                Head Teacher 

 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

http://www.cresset.co.uk/
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